
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

HELUKABEL GmbH is in constant contact with the responsible authorities via Helukabel 

(UK) Ltd.  

As of today, we can continue to use the CE marking until 1 January 2023. 

  

The UKCA mark will be printed on our product labels until the end of this year. 

Currently, it is not printed on the products or data sheets, as we do not yet know how 

UKCA certification will be regulated from next year. 

Furthermore, the UKCA certification is part of the EU declarations of conformity. 

  

As soon as we receive new information about UKCA marking, we will inform our 

customers and suppliers. 

  

We hope to have helped you with this information and are at your disposal for any 

further questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

HELU KABEL GmbH 

technical department 
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